
 

 

 

September 3, 2025 

 

Ritchie Murray 

Acting Registrar, Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

registrar@oeb.ca  

 

Dear Mr. Murray 

 

Re: EB-2024-0198 Enbridge Gas Inc. 2026 DSM Rollover  

 

I am writing on behalf of the Small Business Utility Alliance ("SBUA") in response to 

Enbridge’s request to rollover the approved 2023-2025 DSM Plan to 2026.  

 

Given the narrow scope of the 2026 rollover application, SBUA does not seek to make 

substantive submissions at this time. However, SBUA encourages the OEB to make a decision in 

the matter as soon as possible, such that the Board and parties can turn their attention to the 

2027-2030 DSM program. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Kate Siemiatycki 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation  

Kate@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9  

tel:  416 936 3965 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


